
 
 

 

Office of the General Counsel 

 

 

May 28, 2021 

 

 
Sent Via Email 

RevealTheTruth68@protonmail.com 

 

 

Re:   Access to Public Records Act Request – “…contracts associated with President  

Meghan Hughes employment … from January 1, 2015 to present.” 

Dated: 5/5/21 and Received: 5/13/21 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

  

  The College responds to your above-cited public records request as follows: 

 

“Provide copies of all contracts associated with President Meghan Hughes 

employment with the Community College of Rhode Island from January 1, 

2015 to present.” 

 

Enclosed are records which are responsive to this request. 

 

            To the extent that this response could in any way be considered a denial of your 

request, please note that in accordance with R.I. General Laws §38-2-8 you may appeal 

this determination to Dr. Meghan Hughes, President, Community College of Rhode 

Island, the R.I. Department of Attorney General, or the R.I. Superior Court for the 

county in which the records are maintained.          

 

               Very truly yours, 

 

        
                                                                                   Ronald A. Cavallaro 

                                         General Counsel 
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